Board of Assessment Appeals
Friday, March 22, 2024 @ 10:00 AM
Town Hall

Chairman Hazel K. McGuire called meeting to order at 10 AM. Present:
Hazel McGuire, Mary M. Palmer, Tami Reid and Assessor Kayla
Johnson

T. Reid moved, seconded to accept minutes of last meeting. Carried.
Unanimous.

1. Board moved to set value of 47 Barnes at $315,000, lowered from
$398,300. Unanimous decision.

2. Board moved no change to 159 Belden. Subject property
increased 27% instead of average town wide increase of 33% and
“Homeowner Refusal” for visual inspection. Unanimous
decision.

T. Reid moved to adjourn at 11:05 AM. Seconded. Carried.
Unanimous.

Mary M. Palmer,
Secretary and Board Member



